james lombardo

After attending the ADEQ meeting I still remain skeptical about the efficiency of a Class 1 permit
system. ADEQ consider: Would you live around this mine? Would you be comfortable with
procreating, having your child breastfed, growing up, attending school, participating in outdoor

activities around this mine? Unless the answers are unqualified yes, the standards should be raised
to an acceptable level (Class 2?).



